
        Dates to Remember April 18: Good Friday (No School)
April 21- 25: Spring Break
May 1: School Council 7 pm

May 2: Professional Learning Day (No School)
May 7: Hats on for Mental Health
May 8: HJ Cody Gives Back!

Dear Lakers and Laker Families,

As we begin the final quarter of the 2024-2025 school year today, it's hard to believe how quickly time
has passed!

If your child requires a course change for this quarter, please have them reach out to their respective
academic counselors:

Grade 9: Mr. Heppell (cheppell@cesd73.ca)

Grade 10: Mr. Payne (jpayne@cesd73.ca)

Please note that May 1st is the deadline to order school yearbooks. You can make payments through
your child’s QuickPay account or by contacting Ms. Fellows in the office.

We kindly remind all families to ensure that school fees are paid. Graduating students must have all
student and graduation fees settled before receiving their cap and gown for graduation. If you would
like to set up a payment plan, please don't hesitate to reach out to me directly.

This is the last week that parents can complete the CESD parent survey. Your input is valuable as we
plan for the 2025-26 school year. You can access the brief survey here.

Thank you for your continued support of your child's success and our school community. If you have
any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Yours in education,
 Alex Lambert
 Principal

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffFoMk1P3OZKcABiCfvpiuDbRghSAkT4Ra4wRuyxgIZNRIqQ/viewform







